
To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing to voice opposition to SB210. Mail in voting is not the enemy. Mail in voting is a 
success in Oregon and should not be abolished or moved as the standard. 

 

Attempts to remove / revoke Mail in voting is not being done in good faith, and I believe we 
are successful as a state in implementing this for the citizenry. 

 

Thank you, 

Tyler Hall 


